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Proactive Investors Condor Resources StockTube Interview: “Mark Child, Chairman of 
Condor Resources, tells Proactive Investors that the inferred resource at La India in Nicaragua should be 
improved by ‘a small amount’ from the current 868,000oz by the end of March. By then Condor will have 
looked at 3 small veins, 20% more data and the 3D models. Mark says there will be further drilling results by 
mid-summer.” 
 
To see the Interview please click on the link below:- 
 
http://www.proactiveinvestors.co.uk/companies/stocktube/660/mark-child-of-condor-resources-says-the-
end-of-march-is-the-next-key-date-for-la-india-.html 
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